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Priestley Primary School 
Prince Charles Drive 

Calne  
 Wiltshire 
SN11 8TG 

 

‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do 
 
21 January 2025 
 
TO:  PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN CURLEW, AVOCET & KINGFISHER CLASSES 
 
Dear Parents 
 
ANGLO-SAXON ADVENTURE – THURSDAY 13 FEBRUARY 2025 

 

As part of our topic this term, Dantastic’ will be in school for our Anglo-Saxon workshop 

on Thursday, 13 February 2025.   

 

Dantastic will be doing workshops with the children and providing lots of different 

interactive activities with them.  This should be a wonderful experience and a fantastic 

way to kick off our topic next term. 

 

We would love for the children to come dressed in a Anglo-Saxon Costume (we have 

attached some ideas), please don’t go to a lot of expense and this is optional.  If your 

child does not want to dress up, please wear school uniform. 

 
The cost of this visit will be £5.90 per child.  Payment is now live on ParentPay, and 
we ask that payments are made by Monday, 10 February 2025. Can we remind 
parents that if we do not receive enough contributions for this event, future trips and 
visits may not go ahead due to insufficient funds.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

C Gibbens 

 

C Gibbens (Mr) 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


